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1. [bookmark: _GoBack]End of Year Collection for Faculty and Staff
· Mr. Cissel and Christine McBrien both thanked the PA and all who participated for the year-end gifts. They were greatly appreciated.
2. Book Fair Update
a. A huge thanks for everyone’s participation at this year’s virtual book fair!
b. We earned a total credit of $821 from the three vendors: Scholastics $606, Follett $153, China Sprout $62.
c. Scholastics said our school sales were at an all-time high among even our public school peers.
d. Historically, the credit is used to fulfill teachers’ wishlists. Book Fair Committee will take care of this.
3. Gingerbread Extravagance
a. Thanks to all those who participated and helped to keep up this Harbor tradition!
b. Although it was a virtual event, 104 houses were purchased this year— just slightly lower than last year.
c. Some of the classes held “class decorating parties” and they reportedly went very well.
d. Christine McBrien thanked the PA for the festive winter display under the Harbor pines leading up to the event.
4. All-School Read-a-thon
a. Every child received a book from the PA to kick off the Read-a-Thon during the last week before winter break. If your child did not receive his/her book, please let us know so that we can make sure the child has the book.
b. Mr. Cissel thanked the PA for the gift of the individually gift-wrapped books.
c. The goal is to have every child read for at least 600 minutes before 1/29. If this goal is reached, the PA will sponsor a fun all-school presentation (still TBD).
d. Any child that reaches 700 minutes of reading before 1/29 will earn a homework or free-dress pass.
e. A reading log can be downloaded from the school website under the Community tab in the Book Fair section.
f. PARENTS: Please check to see how your child is progressing.
5. Family Fun Night (date TBD). More great ideas were floated and shared at the meeting. The class parents of hosting grades (3rd and 7th) will continue to explore options. More to come.
6. Spring Benefit, co-hosted by the PA and the Alumni Association
a. Event will be virtual this year and a Save-the-date will be sent soon.
b. This is an all-hands-on-deck effort and a big community-builder, as well as a fundraiser
c. We need help staffing the following two committees ASAP.
i. Auction committee. Anyone willing to help out is asked to reach out to Jen Tona: 631-255-5982.
ii. Sponsorship committee: Anyone interested in helping is asked to contact Cynthia Lippe: 917-892-1839.
iii. We need to have one large brainstorming session with anyone with experience in marketing, fundraising, advertising, project management. To help, please contact Cynthia by Sunday (1/10) so we can set up the meeting.
7. Mr. Cissel mentioned that information will be shared by teachers about how to give notice to the school about going remote. He also addressed the events that happened at the Capitol yesterday and offered reassurance that he is monitoring the children’s reactions and will make sure the kids understand they are safe. 
8. Next meeting: February 4, 2021 9:30am.
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